
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P5a  Newsletter 

 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 
 
 
 
How are we finding Primary 5a so far? 

 
Important dates-   

 

Message from the class teacher- We have had a busy start to the term, getting back into 
our daily routines and settling into our new classroom. It was so lovely to meet many of 
you at the Meet The Teacher event. If you have any queries, questions or feedback for 
us, please feel free to send an email. 
 

Literacy-  
The class have carried out work on noun types and adjectives within 
grammar. Both of these have been great help as we prepare and work 
toward of writing genre of ‘descriptive’ writing this term. In reading, we 
began working with the reciprocal reading approach of 'clarifying'. The 
Reciprocal reading approach aims to improve children's reading 
comprehension skills.  

Numeracy-  
In P5 we have been revisiting place values and partitioning with numbers 
up to 10,000. We have also been comparing and ordering whole numbers. 
This involved using the ‘greater than’ and ‘less than’ symbols. The class 
are enjoying the variety of lessons with practicality and also outdoor 
learning. The class have also been working on their time tables weekly 
with good progress being made. 

Lucy – I have enjoyed all the Maths games. 
Heidi – I have enjoyed our descriptive writing about Miss Honey. 
Miriam – I have enjoyed getting to know my teacher. 
Aria – I am enjoying our Maths lessons. 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 
Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent 
Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October 
holiday  


